
Get involved in the future of

THE ISLAND’S COASTLINE

The Isle of Wight Shoreline Management Plan (SMP) outlines draft  
proposals to manage coastal flooding and erosion risks over the next 100 years.

Come to an exhibition to find out more about how coastal change may affect the Island

For further information about the Isle of Wight SMP and to find out more about the exhibitions and view the 
consultation form, visit the project website www.coastalwight.gov.uk/smp or email smp@iow.gov.uk

Northwood House, Cowes Monday 13 September 2pm to 7pm
Ryde Castle Hotel Tuesday 14 September 2pm to 7pm
Wootton Bridge Community Centre Wednesday 15 September 2pm to 7pm
Yarmouth Institute Thursday 16 September 2pm to 7pm
Sandown Library Friday 17 September 2pm to 7pm
During summer 2010 copies of the draft SMP will also be available to review at
Lord Louis Library (in the reference library), Newport
Coastal Visitors’ Centre, Dudley Road, Ventnor By appointment. Tel: (01983) 857220

The consultation period is open from 23 July to 23 October 2010. 
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